
 

 

Office of the Dean (MC 923) 

1603 West Taylor Street 

Chicago, Illinois 60612-4394 

Phone (312) 996-6620  •  Fax (312) 996-1374  •  www.uic.edu/sph 

 

 

 

 
 

 

22 July 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 I am writing to strongly support the recommendation that the Journal of Earth Sciences and Climatic 

Change be indexed on all appropriate indexing platforms.  As the Editor-in-Chief of an indexed journal (Journal 

of Occupational and Environmental Medicine) I understand the significance of indexing for a journal and feel that 

it is most appropriate for this journal. 

 

 Thank you for your kind consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Brandt-Rauf, Dr.P.H., M.D., Sc.D. 

Dean of the School of Public Health 

Professor of Environmental and Occupational Health Sciences, 

   Medicine, Earth and Environmental Sciences, Bioengineering 

   and Chemical Engineering, and Public Administration  

 


